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 Dear Students, 
 
 In the 2008 Accreditation Evaluation Report, the Accrediting Commission’s visiting team 
recommended that "The college should...establish more widespread participation 
by...students" in the college's governance structures and processes, such as shared-
governance committees.  To determine our progress on this recommendation, we would 
like to get your feedback about your participation in governance at the College.  Please 
take approximately ten minutes to answer the following questions.  If you have any 
questions, please contact Dr. Matthew Lee, Crafton’s accreditation consultant, at 626-797-
3372. 
 
1. On how many shared-governance, advisory, steering, or planning committees, councils, or other 

governance groups have you served at any time in the 2009-10 academic year?  Include both Crafton 
Hills College and District groups, but do not include Student Senate committees. 

   None 
   1 
   2 
   3 
   4 
   5 or more 
 
2. If you answered 1 or more in Question 1, how strongly do you agree or disagree with the following 

statements about your overall participation in the governance group(s) on which you served?  If you 
answered 0 in Question 1, please go to Question 3.

  Strongly Agree Agree Disagree  Strongly Disagree  
 I feel comfortable contributing ideas.     
 My ideas are treated with respect 

even though people may not agree 
with them. 

    

 I have learned a lot about how things 
work at my college and/or the District.     

 I have had sufficient opportunities to 
provide input to the governance 
group(s) on which I have served. 

    

 
3. Think about your participation in Student Senate discussions and actions regarding important 

issues facing the College.  How strongly do you agree or disagree with the following statements 
about the Student Senate’s overall participation in College governance during the 2009-10 academic 
year? 

  Strongly Agree Agree Disagree  Strongly Disagree  
 The Student Senate has felt 

comfortable contributing to 
discussions of College issues. 

    

 The Student Senate’s ideas are 
treated with respect, whether or not 
others agree with them. 

    

 The Student Senate has been kept 
well informed about important issues 
facing the College. 

    

 The Student Senate has had sufficient 
opportunities to provide input on 
important issues facing the College. 

    



 Students’ interests are adequately 
represented in discussions and 
decisions regarding important issues 
facing the College. 

    

 
4. If you have any comments or suggestions about student participation in governance at Crafton Hills 

College or at the District level, please write them here.
 ________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________
_______________ 

 
 Thank you for taking the time to complete the survey! 
 
 Please click on the submit button!
 


